
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 4th May 2020 

Well we have a new leader for TTRockstars this week!  Well done to 
Rhett who has added a MASSIVE 31 220 points to give him a total of 

53 791!  What a star . 

Roxy now moves into second place with 43 579,  you are doing really well and 
your scores and time are both improving.  You will notice that I have added 
some more times tables on for you, I hope this hasn’t put you off.   Keep going! 

There are now 30 pupils with a score, and some of you have had a look and 
chosen a rockstar name.  Now you need to start playing and earning some 
points.  

If you find there are too many different tables, or not enough challenge, just e-
mail the office and we can add or take away tables to make if more accessible 
for you.   As a general rule, Y1 are doing the 10 times tables, Y2 are doing 2s, 5s 
and 10s, and after that for Years 4 – 6  it is up to 12x12 but this can always be 
changed to help you.  

Keep playing, keep having fun and most importantly keep safe. 

                                         HAPPY PLAYING ROCKSTARS! 


